
ConocoPhillips 
Rhonda Rogers 
Staff Regulatory Technician 
Phone: (432)688-9174 

ConocoPhillips Company 
P.O. Box 51810 
Midland, TX 79710-1810 

June 10, 2014 

HOBBS OCD 
State of New Mexico 
Oil Conservation Division M 1 1 2014 
Attn: Sylvia Dickey 
1625 N. French Drive 
Hobbs, New Mexico 88240 «cC8V£D 

SUBJECT: RESPONSE TO LETTER OF VIOLATION - INSPECTION 

Dear Sylvia; 

ConocoPhillips Company in response to this letter: 
• Inspection #iSAD1411352294 for the Vacuum Glorieta East Unit #1, API# 30-025-20232. 

This well was plugged and abandoned per the attached C-103 sundry, 
• Inspection #iSAD1410539261 for the Warren Unit Blinebry/Tubb WF #048, API# 30-025-

2585f This wells injection pressure was lowered to correspond with R-6906-B back in 
May2014J/ 

• Inspection #iSAD1411351854 for Vacuum Glorieta East Unit #001, API# 30-025-30506. 
The volumes with be reported for April, 2014 and come off the inactive list for June 2014. 

Enclosed are the following documents in support of this request. 
• Vacuum Glorieta East Unit #1, C-103 sundry for P&A 
• Copy of Letter of Violation 

If you have questions regarding this request, I can be reached at 432-688-9174 or via email at 
roqerrs@conocophillips.com. 

Sincerely 

Rhonda Rogers 
Staff Regulatory Technici; 
ConocoPhillips Company 

JUN I 2 20H 


